2nd December, 1955,

My dear Payne,

I have not heard from you for ages.

I had been rather hoping to hear more of the several eoreeds
which you were writing last summer. In particular I hoped fox__
one really elementary and qualitative for Heredity explaining why
the hexagonal segmental funotions will not work, and another,
@ither for the Proo. Roy, 8oo. or, if you preferred 1it, for a
specialized mathematioml journal, setting out the general prop-
erties of the whole clase of functions,

I am sure you have really done all the work necessary for
both of theee, and that they only need looking at with & view to
& title and summary, and such things ms sub-headings.

I hope all goes well,

Sincerely youra,



